
 

 

NOTICES for Sunday 31st October 2021 
 

Sunday 31 October  
9.30am Holy Communion at All Saints – ‘The light of the Gospel’ 
 
Thursday 4th November 
2.30pm Midweek Holy Communion at St. Antony’s – all welcome. 
 
Sunday 7th November  
9.30am Parish Eucharist, with the choir 
4pm Memorial Service, giving an opportunity for people to remember loved ones who have 

died, and to light a candle. If you would like the name of a loved one read out, please contact 
the Parish Office. 
 
Sunday 14th November  
10.00am Remembrance Service – please note that this service will be at 10am, not the 
usual 9.30am. 
 
 
LEAVING GIFT FOR OUR CHILDREN & FAMILIES PASTOR 
Our Children & Families Pastor, Chris Newman, will be leaving soon, and his last 
service in All Saints will be on Sunday 7 November when we shall say farewell as 
he and his family return to Ringwood. If you would like to contribute to a leaving gift 
for Chris and Sam to show our love and appreciation for his work among us, 
please contact the Parish Office (Tel: 020 8657 0665) or Michael Turner, the 
Treasurer (Email: allsaints.treasurer@sanderstead-parish.org.uk).  
Thank you, Martin 
 
 
MOTHERS’ UNION 
Monday 8 November 8pm in All Saints Small Hall (Note change of venue). 
Making ‘Iris Folding’ Cards for Christmas with Margo Barrett.  Please bring 
scissors and Sellotape. Our meetings are open to anyone who would find these 
sessions interesting or would like to find out more about MU. For further details 
email: Rosemarykempsell@gmail.com 
Rosemary 
 
SAS BELLS  
Monday 8th November 8pm will meet in church. 
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MEN’S GROUP EVENT – Illustrated Talk on London’s Theatreland 

Thursday 18th November: 7.00 for 7.30 pm in the Small Hall.   Andy Warde has 
kindly agreed to give us an illustrated talk on London's Theatreland. (More details 
in the newsletter). For catering purposes (drinks & nibbles) please let David 
Chillman or Dick Hibberd know beforehand if you would like to join us. As ever, all 
are welcome at Men's Group events.  
David & Dick 
 
 

 

GIVING 
We invite everyone to become a regular giver to All Saints Church. For cash and 
envelope offerings, there are collection plates by the door.  
We are continuing to collect non-perishable items for the Croydon Refugee 
Centre Charity No. 1064465 in the Rector’s Office.  
 
 
 
CHILDREN’S SOCIETY CHRISTMAS CARDS  
It’s that time of year again! It would be very much appreciated if you could support 
the much needed work of the Children’s Society again this year by buying some of 
their Christmas Cards. Sue Chillman and Jean Kelly both have illustrated leaflets, 
so please let them know if you would like to have one, and hopefully order some 
cards.  
Sue Wragg 
 
 
 
Martin’s Rest Day is Friday and Jeremy’s is Monday. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


